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End of Season Dinner 
@ Café Sylvester  Saturday, Nov 5th 

 
 
 

All BMCU Members and their families are invited to our final event of the 
season, aka the Year End Banquet. 
 
Things have been finalized by our Governor General, Jim Stover. 
Here's the skinny. 
 
When:  Saturday, November 5th 
 
Where:  Cafe' Sylvester   (downstairs)   
               3041 East   3300 South 
               Salt Lake City, UT 
 
Time:  6pm 
 
Now I know that the date of the dinner feels like a long way off, but actually 
it’s coming soon!   Since you had the date on your calendar and have con-
firmed it on our website calendar, you can now put the LOCATION and 
TIME on YOUR schedule.  
 
Check out their website:     www.cafesilvestrerestaurants.com 
 
Get your mouth set for some tasty, south-of-the-border grub. 

- Roger Davis 

The BMCU has again covered a lot of ground during our last driving season.  All of it was in 
the company of fine people and their Britmobiles. 
Bring your best LBC stories, true or not, for some good dinner conversations.  It might be 
good to chat about what you’d like to do next year.          -editor 



Fall Colour Tour to Monte Cristo Oct 1. Page 2 

 
 The BMCU gathered at the state capitol. 

A bit to the north we met with 
northeners at Rainbow Gardens 
near Ogden.  Donna Rich took 
over from Roger Davis, leading 
the tour to Monte Cristo. 



On to Monte Cristo Page 3 

 There’s nothing 
like a fall drive in 
the mountains. 

See great photos of the run by Charles Edington 
(Note Land Rover above) with the link below: 
https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?
set=a.10155364696439899.1073741910.58
4254898&type=1&l=d1a3b1bdfe 
 
Use Control-Click 



Picnic at 8900’ Page 4 

 

There was a large 
picnic area with 
tables. 
Pat Rich went up 
early and saved a 
space, started the 
fire and had 
everything ready 
and waiting. 

Perfect weather for LBCs 
and a fine spot for lunch. If a multitester or tape measure was 

on your wish list you probably went 
home happy. 

Smores hit the spot for desert. 



Bruce Oblad (Eaglewood Festival of Speed) took 
these photos on the Fall Colour Tour Page 5 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Thanks to everyone for participating in the BMCU 
runs this year. 
And thanks to those who provide photos so we can 
share with those who couldn’t be there. 

Don’t forget to check 
out the run photos on 
our web site:  
 
BMCUTAH.ORG 



Alpine Loop Photos September 17, 2016 Page 6 

 

Photos on this page are courtesy of 
Clayton Merchant 

Drew Frink 
Group Leader Paul Jaroch 

Membership 
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Lucas Calendar         2016 
 
Feb 6: 2016 Planning Dinner, Roger and Jill Davis 
Mar 20:  St. Paddy’s at Mac Cool’s, Jim Stover  
Mar 26:  Eureka, Roger and Jill Davis 
Apr 16: Fairview/Price/Helper, Peggy and Doug Wright 
May 14:  Chalk Creek Run, Rob and Mary Foye 
May 28-30: Memorial Weekend Tour, Montpelier, ID, Jim Stover. 
Jun 18: British Field Day Liberty Park SLC,  Jon Hermance 
Jun 21: Great Race – This is a TUESDAY – Keith Mott 
Jun 27: Gathering of the Faithful – Redmond , OR – Jon Hermance 
Jul 1: Logan Cruise in and car show  New event - Keith Mott, Roger &Jill  
Jul 1: Festival of Speed Car Show  
Aug 21: Trapper’s Loop Run (Sunday run) 
Sep  5: BMCU Urban Cruise -  Decorate your Car – Marty Van Nood 
Sep 17: Alpine Loop & BBQ in South Fork Canyon – Drew Frink 
Oct 1: Fall Colour Tour – Monte Cristo – Donna & Pat Rich, Roger & Jill 
Davis 
 
November 5, 2016: End of Season Dinner, Café Sylvestre, Jim Stover 

Don’t forget impromptu events too. 

Please send ideas, suggestions, comments, articles, and/or photos for the 
BMCU Newsletter to the editor: robbfoye@gmail.com 

The British Motor Club of 
Utah welcomes anyone who 
owns or is a fan of classic 
British cars and trucks. 
Membership is free. If you 
are not a member and would 
like to join, go to our Con-
tact page and let us know! 

http://BMCUTAH.org  

If you would like to attend 
any of our events, you must 
adhere to the following 
rules: 

1. Show Up! 
2. Have fun! 

British Motor Club of Utah 
I stole this idea from 
some “life hacks” on the 
internet. 
 
I’m happy to share the 
long sought solution to 
“I need a cup holder in 
my TR4.” 
 
Of course we all know 
how important it is to 
carry adequate duct 
tape. 
 
This is not a BMCU 
endorsement of either 
duct tape or Starbucks, 
rather just me. 
  -editor 


